Hi Rosalie,

I’m continuing to work on your questions.

The new American Factfinder does not yet have all the data migrated over to it yet. Nevertheless, I felt like playing with it. One of the nice features of this horrible system is that you can make URLs persist over time. So here is a query I just ran on ACS 2010 only data (the least reliability):

http://factfinder2.census.gov/faces/tableservices/jsf/pages/productview.xhtml?pid=ACS_10_1YR_S0201&prodType=table
Clearly we are going to need to set up an appointment to work together on getting as close as we can to what you need. Just let me know some times you might want to get together – I might have some time Friday, and all of next week.

Chris

From: Rosalie 
To: Chris Brown
Subject: Re: Appointment

Thanks Chris.

I read an article published through the Immigrant Policy Center with graphs it said were adapted through the census data of 2000 I believe, I was hoping to look at more recent data on the same points of their study to see if the projections still hold true 

http://www.immigrationpolicy.org/special-reports/thinking-ahead-about-our-immigrant-future-new-trends-and-mutual-benefits-our-aging-s
I am most interested in the graphs on page 4 and 7

On Wed, Oct 19, 2011 at 3:47 PM, Chris Brown <christopher.brown@du.edu> wrote:

Hi Rosalie,
It sounds like you want to find a correlation between immigrant status and home ownership, employment, and English proficiency. While we can discover national origin, we will not be able to discover immigrant status (that’s why we only read about estimates). Nor will be able to find numbers of immigrants (legal or otherwise) who own homes, are employed, or who speak English.
What we can find is numbers of people employed generally, home ownership generally, and English proficiency generally. Will that help you?
I need to know before I spend considerable time going further with these questions.
BTW, the answers most of these questions will be from the American Community Survey (ACS). It is much easier to get to ACS data via Social Explorer (see Penrose database list) than it is via the Census Bureau’s American Factfinder (because of software design issues).
Anyway, please let me know what you expect to find in your research.
 
Chris
 
Christopher C. Brown
Associate Professor
 
Question:
From: Rosalie 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 2:49 PM

To: Chris Brown
Subject: Re: Appointment

 

Hi Chris thank you for all your help earlier. Today I am looking for the most recent census data on mexican and latino immigrants, specifically in Colorado and specifically statistics on increases or decreases of migrants presence,  home ownership, employment, english proficiency. Additionally national numbers for these would be good as well. I have spent some time on the Census website and really can't figure out how to localize my results. Can you point me in the right direction?

Thanks,

Rosalie

